
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 8, 2023 
 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319 27th Floor  
2300 Yonge Street, Toronto,  
Ontario M4P 1E4  
 
Attention: Registrar  
Regarding: Response to Staff Submission EB-2022-0021 2023 IRM Rate Application.  
 
Dear Registrar, 
 
Chapleau Public Utility Corporation ("Chapleau Hydro") has received and reviewed Board Staff 
‘submission issued January 26, 2023 regarding its 2023 IRM Application. The utility has no issues 
with the Submission and agrees with all of Staff’s views and opinions 
.   
 
 
Should the Board have questions regarding this matter, don't hesitate to contact Kevin Lindquist 
at the information below.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Lindquist, Interim General Manager 
Chapleau Public Utility Corporation  
110 Lorne Street South 
P.O. Box 670 
Chapleau, ON, P0M 1K0 
Phone: 705-864-0111 
Fax: 705-864-1962  
 


